
Rindge Energy Commission Meeting      PROVISIONAL MINUTES
April 11, 2024

Attending: Members: Dan Bissex, Pat Martin, Richard Mellor and Dwight Schenk.  

Dan Bissex brought the meeting to order at 7:00 PM.

Site insulation work on the Recreation building appears to be well done.  Dan Bemis is reporting that 
some spaces appear to be warmer.  Pat will monitor and report on future energy use in the building 
compared to past history.

We are still working on initial ideas for improving the ventilation of the Town Office building as raised 
in the energy audit of the building by Margaret Dillon.

There may be a third version of NH Net Metering being considered or already approved by the PUC.  
Members will investigate.

There will be an Earth Day celebration at Franklin Pierce University on April 19th from 1 to 5.  Dan, 
Pat, and Dwight will all try to spend some time at an exhibit table for the Energy Commission.

Minutes of the regular Commission meeting of February 8, 2024 were approved as amended.

The next meeting will be on  May 9, 2024 at 4:00 PM at the Town offices.

The meeting was adjourned at 4:45 PM.


